August 6, 2012
Ronald R. Bohannan, P.E.

Tierra West, LLC

5410 Academy Road NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
5410 Academy Rd. NE, Drainage Report
Engineer’s Stamp dated 7-2-12 (E18/D035)

Dear Mr. Bohannan,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-03-12, the Hydrology Department agrees with the information provided. Upon reviewing all information given, a Letter of Map Revision (LOMR) would be required by FEMA to change the flood boundaries of the AO flood zone.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.






Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.







Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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